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DSPS student Chelsea Walker works in the health care system in Walnut 
Creek, CA where she revises and ports patient health records, one by one, 
into the format used to support Telehealth appointments during the current 
pandemic. The work takes long hours and is performed on shifting 
timetables as the pandemic plays itself out. Despite this, she currently has 
a 95.46% average in my course and her academic performance shows a 
breadth and depth of learning that is remarkable, as well as the ability to 
use that information to develop and improve her business model in both 
legal and practical ways. 
 
 
Chelsea’s Words of Gratitude: 
I am so honored to receive this award! I want to express my sincerest 
gratitude to this school and all of my professors (and a huge thank you to 
Dr. J for the nomination!).  
Being an older student, people often ask me how I find the time to take 
college courses and work a full-time job. The honest answer is that I love 
learning new things and I couldn’t ask for a better place to do that. SBCC 
has so much character and is an amazing learning environment. I’m so 
grateful to have had the opportunity to attend a school where my 
professors challenge me every day. It’s amazing to see how much passion 
they have for the subjects they teach, and I hope to be lucky enough to find 
that someday.  
This award truly means the world to me. Thank you! 


